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The Payment Error Rate Measurement (PERM) Project: 

The Nevada Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is participating in a national study called 

the Payment Error Rate Measurement (PERM) Project sponsored by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services (CMS).  

 
DHCFP will draw 150 Medicaid and 150 Checkup random claims from the universe of paid Medicaid and 

Checkup claims, review each claim in detail to determine whether it was paid accurately and calculate an error 

rate based on the sample.  

 
This is to inform all Nevada Medicaid Healthcare Providers that you may be requested to provide 

documentation relative to this study.   

Click here for more information on the PERM Project 

         

 

https://medicaid.nv.gov/downloads/provider/wa45_perm_pilot_project_notification_021805.pdf

